
 

• Second Installment Due: October 16th. If you 
marked the automatic charge on your 
enrollment form, the office will process your 
payment during that week. 
 

• All students must wear street clothes over 
their dancewear outside the studio buildings.  
 

• We will be closed on Tuesday, October 31 for 
Halloween.   
 

• The Benesh A/B lobby has been rearranged to 
allow better flow. We ask that all lobby areas 
be used respectfully. No rough play, 
cartwheels, or loud talking is allowed. 
Students entering class should line up near 
the door of the studio. A calm lobby 
environment will help students focus and 
perform at their best. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

RRDA Spirit Wear! 
Order deadline is October 20th. Contact Isabella 

for more information. bellaingels@gmail.com  

 
 

RRCA Marquee Series 
Tickets on Sale Now! 

 

October News  

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

We need your Help! 
Sugar Plum Tea volunteers are needed! Sign up in 

the Benesh and Cass lobbies, or contact Isabella 

Ingels for more information. bellaingels@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

 

Idita-Quest! Champion and Educator Tasha Stielstra 

(owns Nature's Kennel in Michigan's beautiful U.P. 

where they share their home with over 150 canine 

athletes) shares this interactive presentation about her 

adventures. In 2016, for the first time in history, a sled 

dog kennel from the lower 48 states has run both of the 

world's toughest, longest sled dog races. Of course, a few 

of the 4-legged team members will be in attendance too! 

 

Thursday, October 26 at 6:30 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 
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